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KAWARTHA LAKES-Four local doctors are among 500 who have sent a

letter to the Ontario Medical Officer of Health urging the government

to keep schools open.

Four Local Doctors Among 500 Urging The Province To Keep Schools ... https://www.kawartha411.ca/2021/12/30/four-local-doctors-among-500-u...

1 of 3 1/6/2022, 11:50 AM


